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Comments: feedback on new hiking permit system 

 

Hello, I agree that certain hiking trails should be limited, but the proposed allotment is too low. For example, 12

day use permits for Todd Lake would be taken up by the first few car-fulls of people. Since Todd is the closet to

Bend, it is a popular spot for people who want to get in a quick lakeside hike after work. But under this permit

system, this would make that impossible. 

 

Please consider the people who are unable to get outside during the week due to earning paycheck that enable

us to live here and financially support the parks. I love the beautiful outdoor recreation spots Oregon has to offer

and want to help maintain them for future generations, but I would like to still be able to enjoy them myself now.

The strictness of the proposed permitting system would make that very difficult for persons like myself who can

not get outside during non-peak days/hours. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 
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